

NON-BANK FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS REGULATORY AUTHORITY
PUBLIC NOTICE


WASTIKC CONSORTIUM (PTY) LTD T/A ETUDIANT MEDICAL AID

The Non-Bank Financial Institutions Regulatory Authority (“NBFIRA”) would like to inform members of the public that Wastikc Consortium (Pty) Ltd t/a Etudiant Medical Aid’s (Etudiant) has surrendered their Exemption and taken the decision to permanently close the business. 

Please note that the effect of the surrender is that Etudiant shall not be permitted to provide medical aid cover to members of the public, effective immediately.

Existing members are advised to obtain medical aid cover from alternative medical aid providers.  Should you need further information please contact 3686100 or 3102595.
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